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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Nathanael Stock

Sent: 18 October 2022 10:30

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 22/01220/DISC - LEMP

From: Charlotte Watkins <Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 October 2022 10:27
To: Nathanael Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 22/01220/DISC - LEMP

Hello
I am happy with the amended LEMP which incorporates all the suggested changes. I have no objections to the 
condition being discharged therefore.
Kind regards
Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Tel: 01295 227912
Email: Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
Communities Directorate
Cherwell District Council
www.cherwell.gov.uk

My usual working hours are: Monday-Thursday mornings.

From: Nathanael Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 October 2022 09:11
To: Charlotte Watkins <Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: Daisy Kay-Taylor <Daisy.Kay-Taylor@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: 22/01220/DISC - LEMP

Hi Charlotte,

Sorry to trouble you – just wondered if you had comments on the amended LEMP ref. above?

Kind regards,
Nat

Nathanael Stock BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI
Development Management Team Leader
Development Management
Communities Directorate
Cherwell District Council
Direct Line: 01295 221886
www.cherwell.gov.uk
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


